
 
 
 

Construction Notice – Median removals and lane 
closures along 111 Street 
 
Beginning on/around April 14, Ledcor, the Design-Build contractor for the project, will 
remove the median on 111 Street between Anthony Henday Drive and Blackmud Creek 
bridge (Phase 1). This work is expected to last approximately three weeks. Once that 
section is complete, beginning on/around May 5, Ledcor will remove the median between 
the Blackmud Creek bridge and Saddleback Road/19 Avenue (Phase 2). This work is 
anticipated to take approximately two weeks. 
 
For the 5-week duration of this work, traffic will be reduced to one lane in each direction 
on 111 Street within the construction areas. Single left and right turn lanes will be 
maintained at all intersections. Speed limits will be reduced to 40 km/hr. Please refer to the 
maps below for details about the upcoming lane closures. 
 
The purpose of removing the medians on 111 Street is to allow two lanes to be open in 
each direction during major LRT construction.  
 
Map 1: Overview of work areas on 111 Street (Phase 1 and 2) 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 

Map 2: Close-up of Phase 1 lane closures on 111 Street between Anthony Henday Drive 
and 9 Avenue 
 

 
 
Map 3: Close-up of Phase 1 lane closures on 111 Street between 9 Avenue and 
Blackmud Creek Bridge 
 

 
 
Map 4: Close-up of Phase 2 lane closures on 111 Street between Blackmud Creek Bridge 
and Saddleback Road/19 Avenue 
 

 



 

 

What to Expect 
 
Traffic impacts 

 
● For the 5-week duration of this work, traffic will be reduced to one lane in each 

direction on 111 Street within the construction areas. 
● Single left and right turn lanes will be maintained at all intersections. 
● For safety, the speed limit in the work zone on 111 Street will be reduced to 40 km/h 

in each direction. 
● Pedestrian access will be partially blocked across 111 Street at 12 Avenue during 

Phase 1 and 2, and at Saddleback Road/19 Avenue during Phase 2. One crossing at 
each intersection will remain open at all times. 

 
Other Impacts 

 
● Work will occur on weekdays and occasionally on weekends between 7:00 a.m. and 

5:00 p.m. 
● Efforts will be made to minimize noise, vibration and dust. Mitigation measures will 

be implemented to monitor and reduce these impacts. 
 

For More Information 
 
City of Edmonton (general project inquiries) 
Visit: edmonton.ca/capitalsw 
Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca 
Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail) 
 
Ledcor Group of Companies (construction-specific inquiries) 
Email: capitallinesouth@ledcor.com 
Call: Capital Line South public inquiry line at 780-540-7013 (voicemail) 
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